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PURPOSE
This item was suggested by the Clinical Director to update members on the
progress being made by the City and Hackney Place Based Partnership
which sits under the North East London Integrated Care Board.

OUTLINE
At its meeting on 15 Nov the Commission discussed the organisational
structures of the City and Hackney Place Based System. The minutes and
reports on that discussion are here:
https://hackney.moderngov.co.uk/mgAi.aspx?ID=43060

It is noted that the Council has ongoing discussions within the various NHS
partnership structures to protect resources in City and Hackney and there is a
general concern that finances behind these structures sit very much with the
ICB and this at a time when the NHS is under increasing budgetary pressure.

Attached please find
b) Integrated Delivery Plan 22-24 for C&H Place Based System
c) C&H PBP Governance Chart
d) NEL ICB System Planning Cycle 24/25

The latter went to City and Hackney Health and Care Board and relates to the
NEL ICB Joint Forward Plan which it must submit to NHSE in Feb.

Attending for this item will be:
Dr Stephanie Coughlin, Clinical Director, C&H PBP
Amy Wilkinson, Director of Partnerships, Impact and Delivery, C&H PBP

ACTION
The Commission is requested to give consideration to the report and
discussion and make any recommendations as necessary.
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